3035 W. Wisconsin Ave.
Milwenkee, Wis. 53208

August 29, 1975

Mr. J. M. Ferrater
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bry Mawr, PA 19010

Dear Mr. Ferrater:

It is my pleasure to send you the enclosed certificate in recognition
of the Honorable Mention your film "Skin Of The Earth" received in our
L6th PSATPD American International Film Festival.

I enjoyed seeing your film at our Dallas convention last week and con=-

gratulate you on producing such a fine film and having the judges vote
it an Honorable Mention citation.

You also receive a Bronze Medal which you will find in the corrugated
stiffner board.

Sincer ely,

EA Y Me..._

E. H, Millmann, Chairman ’
Contests & Awards Committee

Motion Picture Division

Photographic Society of America
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